
Today's News 
Tuesday 24th March 2020 
  
Welcome Kingfishers to our home learning webpage! 
  
I'm very pleased to share our first piece of home learning. See below to 
meet Pappa the Happy Herbivore.  Well done Mason!   Remember you can 
email me or tweet me your work using the contact details under 'Show 
Mr Dawe!' 
  
Yesterday,  10 Kingfishers logged on to play Reflex Maths and 8 logged in 
to play on Spelling Shed. Well done to those children.  Let's try and get 
that number up tomorrow! 
  
For today's activities, look on the 'Home Learning Week 1' page and click 
on Tuesday! 
   
Mr Dawe 


